
Julington Creek Elementary 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

 Wednesday September 25, 2024 

 

Call to Order: Ms. Landen welcomed everyone to the September SAC meeting and called the 
meeting to order at 3:34 p.m. 

Members in Attendance:  Dr. Joy Reichenberg, Richard Seal, Kellie Landen, Dana Johnston, 
Ryan Zimmerman, Dana Johnston, Amy Grimm, Erica Foster, Linda McAnarney, Elizabeth 
Kanak, Valerie Foster 

Guests in Attendance: Jennifer Carlton 

SAC Minutes:   There were no minutes to share since this our initial meeting of the school 
year.  

Treasurer’s Report:  Mrs. Johnston shared that the current balance sits at $4,565.91 for the 
SAC account, and the Florida Recognition account is currently at $7,374.91.  

Principal’s Report:   

Dr. Reichenberg welcomed everyone to today’s SAC meeting.  She shared that schools are 
closed tomorrow due to the impending hurricane.  Dr. Reichenberg highlighted the school 
improvement plan for this school year.  The focus is to increase achievement of our students 
on an academic plan.  Professional learning communities will take place every two weeks so 
teachers can focus on data to identify and serve students who need support.  Our 
intervention block will also help students who need enrichment.  The positive referral 
behavior program is going strong.  There is an opportunity for individual students as well as 
classes to be recognized for positive behavior.  Dr. Reichenberg thanked all of our SAC 
members for supporting our amazing school.  

Old Business:  There was no old business to discuss at today's meeting.  

New Business: 

SAC District Required PowerPoint Presentations- 

Ms. Landen and Mr. Seal shared the district PowerPoint that highlighted the responsibilities 
of the School Advisory Council.  

 



New Members: 

Jennifer Carlton, our fantastic kindergarten teacher, would like to be considered as a SAC 
member for this school year.  A motion was made to approve the addition of Mrs. Carlton to 
our SAC team.  The motion was seconded.  Welcome, Mrs. Carlton!  

Approval of JCE SAC Bylaws: 

Ms. Landen shared the SAC bylaws document during the meeting. This document was also 
emailed to current SAC stakeholders.   Mrs. Johnston made a motion to approve the bylaws 
for this school year, and it was seconded by the members in attendance.  

The meeting was adjourned at 3:49 p.m. by Ms. Landen.  Our next meeting will take place on 
Microsoft Teams or in person on Wednesday October 23, 2024.  

 

 Respectfully Submitted, 

    Amy Grimm 

    JCE SAC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


